
6. YALDHURST RURAL ROADS – USE BY BOY RACERS

Further to a deputation to the Board on 30 April, the Community Advocate reported on the resulting
actions taken involving the Board appearing before the Community and Leisure Committee and the
meeting held with the Papanui Police Area Commander.

The Board was also advised that steps had been taken to forward to the Council’s Legislation
Subcommittee a proforma submission urging the Council to support the provisions of the Bill.

The Board received the information report and confirmed the action taken to forward the proforma
submission to the Council’s Legislation Subcommittee expressing the Board’s strong support for the
Bill.

(Note: Mike Wall declared an interest and withdrew from the meeting during consideration of this
clause which was chaired by the Deputy Chairman, Val Carter.)

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


